
From: buster caswell <buster05474@yahoo.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 7:07 PM 

To: Testimony 2023 <Testimony2023@leg.state.vt.us>; kesha.ram@gmail.com; Tom Stevens 

<TStevens@leg.state.vt.us>; Scott Moore <SMoore@leg.state.vt.us> 

Subject: [External] Public testimony  

 

[External] 

  

Hello Leaders  

Please support the farmworker housing repair program, create or keep the farmworker housing 

stakeholders group. 

 Build affordable homes for our farmworkers off the farm. 

Farmers need technical assistance and support. 

 Fully fund VHCB and provide more funding for farmworker housing. 

 Fund and support land access and opportunities board. 

Support VAHC and VHCC goals  

And learn more to support our farmers and farmworkers. 

 Vermont needs more affordable housing in rural communities and that needs to build 

affordable homes for our farmworkers is essential to continue growing locally grown food in Vt 

even more since we all needed during this pandemic. 

 Agriculture is essential.. 

Affordable homes for all in agriculture essential. 

  Sincerely  

Ernest ( Buster) Caswell 

 

 


